Florida Sport Shooting Association
P.O. Box 56261
Jacksonville, Florida 32241
NRA ID# T0001

July 9, 2024

Chairperson & Members

NRA Nominating Committee

C/O NRA Secretary, John Frazer
National Rifle Association of America
1120 Waples Mill Road

Fairfax, VA 22030-9400
John.frazer@nrahg.org

Dear Chairperson and Members of the NRA Nominating Committee:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Florida Sport Shooting Association, Inc, it is
my pleasure to inform you that we have unanimously voted to endorse John C. Sigler,
NRA Benefactor Member # Il for election to the Board of Directors of the
National Rifle Association of America. We respectfully ask that you accept our
endorsement and this letter as our recommendation to the NRA Nominating Committee
that Mr. Sigler receive your nomination for election in the 2025 NRA Board Elections.
We also respectfully request that this letter be shared with each member of your
committee.

The Florida Sport Shooting Association serves as NRA’s Official State Association in
the State of Florida.

Mr. Sigler has a singularly exceptional record as a life-long supporter of the Second
Amendment. He has worked tirelessly and effectively on the NRA Board of Directors for
almost 30 years, serving two terms as the NRA’s 59" President and as Chairman on
numerous NRA committees. In his many years on the Board and especially as



President, Mr. Sigler gained and maintained a reputation for fighting for the best
interests of the NRA members. Mr. Sigler has participated as a competitive shooter in
multiple NRA disciplines, doing well and winning several international team medals. He
served as an NRA Referee for many years, assisting at the NRA National Matches as
well as the NRA Police Shooting Championships. He continues as a staunch advocate
for the NRA'’s system of clubs and associations. He knows, appreciates, and proclaims
that NRA’s clubs and associations, and the members that join and lead them are among
NRA’s most loyal and hard-working supporters. Those members and the clubs and
associations are the “tip of the spear” for NRA and America’s Second Amendment
efforts.

In this time of change for the NRA, we need the voice of experienced leadership that
can help move us forward in an organized and effective manner. John Sigler offers that
voice and that leadership in challenging times such as these. The Florida Sport
Shooting Association has been proud to previously endorse John Sigler for reelection to
the NRA Board of Directors. We are proud now to offer our strongest recommendation
for John to be back on the NRA Board of Directors, leading with experience, reforming
where the need exists, representing the millions of NRA members, and working
tirelessly to move the NRA ever forward.

Please accept our recommendation, and please renominate John Sigler back on the
NRA Board.

Very respectfully submitted,

Ted W. Carter

President

Florida Sport Shooting Association, Inc.
president@flssa.org

Copy to:
Mr. John Sigler





